
 

 

Pro bono 
 

Our approach 

We believe that we have a moral obligation to give back to the community and accordingly 

regularly support charitable and philanthropic entities with legal assistance. 

Over the last 10 years we have supported numerous local initiatives and provided free or 

subsidised legal advice to individuals and entities. Our support is given in the form of legal 

expertise and direct assistance with: 

- the setting up of the entity; 

- its registration as a legal person with the Registrar for Legal Persons (if required); and 

- its enrollment with the Commissioner for Voluntary Organisations (if applicable). 

The entities we have assisted have ranged from entities which have focused on education, 

arts, cultural, natural heritage, health, human rights, religion and the environment. 

We take great pride in this work and truly believe in making a positive impact in the local 

community, leading to a greater common good and improved living for all.  


